
	
	

2010 Salute the Troops Video  

People Who Serve in Sikorsky Aircraft 
Get Salute the Troops Video  

We are collecting stories and photos 
of soldiers who fly in Sikorsky 
aircraft. If you or a family member or 
a friend know someone who does, please 
e-mail the story and a photo to 
communications@sikorsky.com. Please 
include “People Who Serve” in the 
subject line of your e-mail.  
 



Also, if you know deployed soldiers 
who would want to receive a copy of 
the 2010 Salute the Troops video, 
please send the name and address to 
communications@sikorsky.com, with 
“Salute the Troops Video” in the 
subject line.  

Thank you. 

	


